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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

January 

 

Monday 29th  

at 5pm 

Year 2 SATS 

meeting for 

parents 

February 

 

Wednesday 7th Whole School 

Class Pictures 

Wednesday 7th 

3.15pm-

4.30pm 

KS2 Drop in for 

SATS (Year 6) 

Thursday 8th  

3.15pm – 

5.15pm 

FOSJ’s Whole 

School Cinema 

Night.  Tickets on 

sale from the 

school office 

Tuesday 13th Dolce Pancake 

Day Themed 

Meal 

Tuesday  13th  

(Please note 

change of 

date) 

Parents/Carers 

Evening for all 

classes 

Friday 16
th
 

February 
Whole school 
non-uniform 
day.  House 
points reward  
event 

Friday 16th  -  

Normal 

finishing time 

School Closes for 

February Half 

Term Holidays 

Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd 

February Half 

Term Holidays 

Monday 19th – 

Friday 23rd 

Holiday Club 

Provision 

available at 

Hindley Green CP 

School  (5 days) 

  

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Tickets now on sale … 

Friends of St. John’s 

Cinema Evening  

On Thursday 8th February 

At 3.15pm until 5.15pm 

 

Priced at £3 

Including refreshments – 

Hot dog, Drink & sweets 

 
 

Drop Off/Home Time Collection 

 

Please may we ask all parents/carers to be 

considerate to other road users and our 

surrounding home owners.  Please ensure 

you do not block any driveways or the one 

way flow of traffic when collecting/dropping 

off your child. 

Thank you for your continued support with 

this matter. 

 

 

 

Reception – Lillie 

Year 1 – Gabe 

Year 2 – Sienna 

Year 3 – Jayden Lee 

Year 4  -  Rosie 

Year 5 – All of Year 5 

Year 6  - Tamsin 

Well done! 

Attendance 

The school is currently running below 

our target of 97%.  We look forward 

to improving and  being on target next 

week.   

Well done to Year 6 with the 

highest attendance last week at 

99.5%.   

Just a reminder school doors open at 

8.45am. Thank you to all those who 

are consistently arriving on time 

allowing lessons to start at 8.50am 

prompt  without disruptions. 

 

Key Stage 2 Boot Camp After School 

Sports Club – There are still places 

available for this club on a 

Wednesday.  If you would like to 

secure your child’s place please send in 

the reply slip together with your kind 

contribution of £1 each week or £7  for 

the remainder of the sessions. 

 

 

 

Letters have now been circulated to the 

children regarding Parents/Carers 

Evening on Tuesday 13th February.  Please 

don’t forget to send your slip back into 

school to enable class teacher to allocate 

your chosen time slot. Thank you. 

 

Circulated to the children today is 

the Calendar of Events for Spring 

Term 1 & 2.  This is packed full of 

events leading  up to the Easter 

Holidays.  Please pin this up on your 

noticeboard as it is a great tool for 

keeping you up to date with what’s 

going on in school. 

Thank you. 
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What’s on in the community …   

 

   

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Our Sports Star of  the week is Jack, 

Year 3, for  getting the ninja warrior 

course record.  Well Done! 

 

 

Well Done to Daisy, Angie, Alison, 

Olivia and Bethany for all their hard 

work in rehearsing for Young 

Voices. 

 

 
St John’s Toddler Group 
Every Tuesday 9.00am to 

10.15am (Term Time) 
 
 

Our toddler group is  designed 
for children aged 0-4 with lots of 

fun activities.  Please try to 
come along for a fun packed 

morning for your toddler.  Next 
week’s activity will be –  

 

Cake Decorating 

Letters have been circulated for the 

February holiday camp.  To secure your 

child’s place please don’t forget to send  

your booking form and payment into the 

school office by Friday 2nd February. 

Thank you. 

Reception Class    

Our supplies of socks, trousers, 

skirts and pinafores are 

dwindling.  All kind donations of 

these spare items would be 

gratefully received.  Thank you. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjNqZiHo7rRAhWCyRQKHdvADxQQjRwIBw&url=http://wikiclipart.com/summer-camp-clip-art/&bvm=bv.143423383,d.d24&psig=AFQjCNH9ihYs6FE_eZL2Wg1IIzg-bFUkzA&ust=1484230339527704
http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk

